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13/02/2019 

To Phil Davies, 
 
FAO: Primary Care Commissioning Committee 
Re. Proposal to consolidate and relocate services at Faith House Surgery. 
 
From mid-December 2018 to 31 January 2019, Modality Partnership invited views to 
inform the development of a proposal to consolidate and relocate services at Faith 
House Surgery.  
 
Under the banner of ‘Transforming GP services in Hull’, local patients and members 
of the public were invited to share their experiences and put forward suggestions for 
improvements with regards to reducing the number of GP practices in the North Area 
of the city of Hull. The proposal is to relocate Faith House Surgery to the Alexandra 
Healthcare Centre. 
 
In total 1,361 completed surveys have been received to date, (with postal surveys 
accepted up until 14.02.19). Alongside the online survey, 20 local engagement 
meetings /drop in sessions were convened during December 2018 and January 
2019, where a total of 207 people attended and shared their views. The engagement 
events were held at a range of times within the GP practices. The sessions were 
advertised to patients through a number of channels such as posters, text 
messages, patient letters and in the local media. 
 
The Partners of Modality Partnership Hull require further time to consider the 
information captured through these engagement routes, reflect on the engagement 
process and ensure all groups have been engaged. We will work closely with all 
involved stakeholders to ensure that public and patients are clearly informed about 
the process and once next steps have been agreed we will share this information. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dr Ros Davies 
Executive Partner, Modality Partnership Hull  
 


